
From: Erik Meden < > 

Date: Sun, Jul 28, 2024, 10:36 a.m. 

Subject: 832 Galiano Way rezoning, Leif Palmberg 

To: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

 

  Please accept this letter with my expression of support for the rezoning application for 832 

Galiano Way.  

 

  I have had a thorough conversation with Leif on the issue, he has considered all aspects of this 

re: environmental and water aquifer conservation, enhancing rainwater storage, access to water 

for firefighting, and providing employment etc. 

 

  The Islands Trust has a responsibility to control development on our Islands, this type of small 

business venture by a local person who shows real concern for neighbours and takes into account 

all impacts on our community should be supported. 

 

  Thank You, 

       Erik Meden  
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